				A
F O Z	NAME & TITLE	LAURIE FEINDERG, ACTING DIRECTOR	CITY of BALTIMORE MEMO	PATER OF ACTION
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 <sup>TH</sup> FLOOR, 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET		
	SUBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL #19-0332/BALTIMORE CITY SUSTAINABILITY PLAN		

TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street DATE:

February 8, 2019

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #19-0322, which is for the purpose of adopting a new Sustainability Plan for Baltimore City; providing for a special effective date; and generally relating to all elements of sustainability, including air quality, water quality, resource conservation and recycling, energy, public health, environmental justice, reduction of greenhouse gas emissions, and increasing the use of alternative means of transportation.

The Department of Planning recommends approval of City Council Bill #19-0332, which has already been voted on favorably by the Planning Commission and the Commission on Sustainability. The Plan was developed over two and a half years with extensive community engagement, and an equity lens was used to develop the Plan. Equity implementation guidelines have also been included in the Plan. The Plan reflects an ambitious vision of sustainability for the City and includes 70 strategies and 244 actions, across 23 environmental, social equity, and economic topic areas.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban Design Division at 410-396-8358.

## LF/ldm

cc: Mr. Pete Hammen, Chief Operating Officer

Mr. Jim Smith, Chief of Strategic Alliances

Ms. Karen Stokes, Mayor's Office

Mr. Colin Tarbert, Mayor's Office

Mr. Jeff Amoros, Mayor's Office

The Honorable Edward Reisinger, Council Rep. to Planning Commission

Mr. William H. Cole IV, BDC

Mr. Derek Baumgardner, BMZA

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration

Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD

Mr. Tyrell Dixon, DCHD

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC

Mr. Michael Castagnola, DOT Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services Mr. Ervin Bishop, Council Services Ms. Lisa McNeilly, Sustainability